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Subject: Keep First Amendment Rights in Sebastopol--Freedom of the Press
Date: Friday, February 28, 2025 9:32:28 AM

Dear Council Members,

I am appalled that as a resident of Sebastopol for the past 30+ years that I have to write about First
Amendment Rights, specially freedom of the press, to Council Members in SEBASTOPOL. I just read the
article from the Sebastopol Times about the new press policy. I am shocked and disheartened, and I demand
that this fascist policy be withdrawn and voted down immediately. 

I will be sending this email and the Sebastopol Times article to my many family and friends. The above
Sebastopol citizens on my cc list is just a start.

Please respond and let me know that the press once again has full access with no impediments to council
members. 

Shari Conradson




